
 

 

FROM THE DESK OF THE 
EVENTS COORDINATOR 

Before we break for Christmas/New Years, I 
need parents to click on this website link and 
sign up to volunteer for the upcoming 2019 Auc-
tion.  About HALF of the shifts are filled with 
parent volunteers.  Whether you are going to 
attend or volunteer at the event we need all par-
ents to help out in some way. 
There are volunteer shifts on the follow-
ing dates: 

• Sat, March 30: 3 spots 

• Sun, March 31: 2 spots 

• Thur, April 4: 2 spots 

• Fri, April 5: 3 spots 

• Sat, April 6: 12 spots 
Sun, April 7: 6 spots 

 

All you need is an email address and a cell 
phone number; no log in or passwords neces-
sary.  Click on this link: http://www.shcs.org/
volunteer/ 
 

When we come back after Christmas Break, 
please drop off any baskets you might have at 
the front office.  We will use many baskets to 
package/display auction items. 
 

Hope you have a magical holiday! 
LeeAnn Loftin 

Events Coordinator 
541-772-4105 ext. 119 Cell: 541-261-4130 

 

 
HOLIDAY DAYCARE HOURS 

 

Daycare will be open during Christmas 
break from 7:30 AM to 6:00 PM. They 
will be closed on December 24, 25, 26, 
31 and January 1. You must supply 
your child’s own morning snack and 
lunch. There is a sign up sheet in the 
daycare room.  

NO DROP INS, PLEASE  

 
 

A VISIT FROM SANTA! 
The PS-3rd graders were treated 

to a festive visit from Santa on 
Tuesday morning. They all got to 
personally talk to Santa and were 

given candy canes! 
 

Thank you, Santa! 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

THIS WEEK 
Dec. 19-25, 2018 
 

Wednesday 12-19 
8:30 AM All School Mass 
KDRV Commercial 
4:30 PM: Boys BB at Prospect 
7:45 AM-9 AM: Scrip  
 

Thursday 12-20 
Wear UGLY CHRISTMAS 
SWEATER 
9-9:30 AM: Kindergarten Na-
tivity Play in gym 
10-11 AM: Las Posadas 
Noon: Dismissal! 

Friday 12-21 
Christmas Vacation 
 

Saturday 12-22 
 

Sunday 12-23 
Monday 12-24 
Christmas Vacation 
Tuesday 12-25 
Christmas Vacation 
 
 

Mark the Date 
 

Mon, Jan. 7: Return to school  
5:30-7:30 PM: Girls BB prac-
tice starts 
Tues, Jan. 8: 4 PM: Boys JV 
team vs Australian boys 
Wed, Jan. 9: 8:30 AM-All 
School Mass 
Fri, Jan. 11: 7 PM -BB Meeting 
for parents and girls for Girls 
BB 
Fri, Jan. 18: Dollar for Jeans 
Day 
6-8 PM: MS Glow in the Dark 
Dance in the lunch room.  
Mon, Jan. 21: No School MLK 
Day 
Sun, Jan. 27: Catholic 
School’s Week begins! 
 
 
 

HAVE A BLESSED AND 
SAFE CHRISTMAS AND 

NEW YEAR! 
 
 

 

Character.  Compassion.  Values. 

Knightly News 
SACRED HEART CATHOLIC SCHOOL 

 

December 19, 2018 

Sacred Heart Families,                                               
Itõs hard to believe itõs almost Christmas. There is 
a lot of Christmas cheer in our Sacred Heart 
Catholic School. Our hallways are decorated to 
reflect the beauty of Advent and Christmas, gifts 
have been collected for St. Vincent de Paul and 
Family Nurturing Center and we are spreading 
Christmas cheer within the community.                                                
Congratulations to our Americaõs Best                    

Karate Certificate Winners!                                     
Mrs. Jones drew 2 names out of the hat yester-

day and these two students won!                                
Fourth Grader Isha Singh                                       

Second Grader Colton Williams                             
Donõt forget that tomorrow everyone may wear 
their UGLY CHRISTMAS SWEATER AND JEANS. 
(no leggings, please) If you choose to not partici-
pate in the theme, students may just wear their 

uniforms.                                                            
Speaking of uniforms, I have noticed several stu-
dents wearing boots at school. The uniform poli-
cy states òAcceptable shoe wear includes tennis 
shoes, loafers, oxfords, sandals with heel support, 
top siders, ankle boots, etc. No shoes without heel 
support, boots above the ankle, heels above 2 
inches or shoes with wheels Rain boots are only 
acceptable on the playground on rainy days, they 
are not to be worn in the building/classrooms. ò                                                              
I have also noticed outerwear (sweatshirts, jack-
ets, etc.) that are being worn inside the building. 
Unless a sweatshirt is PLAIN RED, WHITE OR 
BLUE. (WITH OR WITHOUT THE SHCS LOGO), it 
may not be worn in the building. Thanks for 

helping with this.  

Where is Sammy the Elf? 

 Sammy the Elf arrived last week and has been 
making the rounds of the school, much to the de-
light of the entire school.  

One day he was hanging on a swing  by the stairs 
going out to the playground, the 
next day he was in his own ñhot 
tubò in a bowl surrounded by mini 

marshmallows.  On Tuesday, Sam-
my was a naughty elf and ñTPôdò 
Mrs. Jonesô tree outside of her of-
fice. Today he was found taking a 
ride on Mrs. Fryôs flamingo outside 

her office. YEEHAW! 

Have a wonderful, restful vacation and come 
back RARINô TO GO! CANôT WAIT! 

Leslie Jones 

http://www.shcs.org/volunteer/
http://www.shcs.org/volunteer/


 

LAS POSADAS  
School Wide Celebration  

Thurs, December 20 from 10-11 AM 
 Las Posadas time is here!  

This Thursday, starting at 10 Am, Mary and 
Joseph and the 7th and 8th graders will visit the classrooms 

asking for shelter. This yearôs Mary and Joseph will be Anna 
P. and Aldair O. They will begin in Mrs. Houseôs first grade 
room. One student will open the door for the class. Joseph will 
say,  ñPlease kind sir (or maôam) we need shelter. My beloved 
wife cannot walk anymore.ò The Innkeeper will respond, ñIôm 
sorry, but weôre all full. We have no room for youò After the 
class innkeeper refuses refuge to Mary and Joseph, the whole 
class will follow Mary and  Joseph to the next room. Between 
the classrooms, they will sing Silent Night  in Spanish.  Eventu-
ally the whole school will end up in the music room where the 
Innkeeper will offer shelter and Christmas carols will be sung  

by all.  Parents are welcome to join in.  
 

VIDEOS OF CONCERTS 
Mrs. Gibson has requested that if anyone took a vid-
eo of the concerts, could you please send her a 
copy. If you can put it on a flash drive, that would be 

great. Thanks!  
 

RETIREMENT HOME  
PERFORMANCES 

MS Choral and Show Choir had a blast 
visiting retirement homes this past 
Monday. They visited Horton Plaza, 
Fountain Plaza, Orchards Assisted Liv-

ing and the Bonaventure. The residents always appreciate 
seeing young people when they perform and this was no 

exception.  
 

MEDFORD VS AUSTRALIA? 
 

When we come back from Christmas vaca-
tion, we have an exciting event that the 
whole school is welcome to attend.  
We have a group of 7 Australian boys, aged 5th and 6th 
grades, and some of their parents who will be visiting us on 
Tuesday, January 8. They are taking a basketball tour of 
the United States and playing middle school teams across 
the United States. They are from St. Maryõs Primary 
School in Geelong, Victoria Australia. Geelong is a port city 
located on Corio Bay and the Barwon River, southwest of 
Melbourne, Australia. The purpose of this tour is to play 
basketball games against some similar aged, school teams 
and to have a general cultural exchange. 
What:  Basketball game between the Australian team and 
our JV team.  
When:  Tuesday, January 8, 2019 
Time:  4:00 PM 
Where:  In the Sacred Heart gym 
To Eat:  We are planning on having Papa Johnõs piz-
za. We will be charging $2.00 per slice for either plain 
cheese or pepperoni.  
We would love to see as many families there as possible 
to give these kids from Down Under a warm Sacred 
Heart welcome! 

 

EVERY KID IN A PARK 
A representative from the National Park Ser-
vice visited Ms. Gimaôs fourth grade this week. 
The reason why? Every year the NPS offers 
FREE passes to fourth graders and their fami-

lies to visit any of the National Parks in the 
country! Did you know that in 2016, Crater Lake 
had over 750,000 visitorsé.the most ever! So 
those of you who have younger kids, something 

to think about when they hit 4th grade.  
 

MIDDLE SCHOOL SCIENCE 
 

This week Mrs. Fuller wrapped up the Electricity 
part of the Electricity, Waves, and Information 
Transfer unit by having students build small elec-
tromagnetic motors.  She offered an extra chal-
lenge of powering them with lemon batteries, but 

they werenôt entirely successful.  All were able to get 1.5 volts out 
of three lemons in series, but it wasnôt quite enough to turn over 
the copper coils of the motors.  The coils were all twitching, so we 
knew they were trying.  Still, another fun day in Middle School 
Science! 

 

SHOW CHOIR and BAND 
 

Starting in January, during the first week back at school, Mrs. 
Gibson will be letting new members join the Show Choir 4th-
8th Grades.) This offer is good  ONLY FOR ONE WEEK! 
The Show Choir rehearses Monday at lunch and Friday in 

the morning from 7:15-8 AM.  
She is also allowing new members to join both bands (3rd-
8th Grades) . Beginning band meets Monday after school 
from 3-3:45 PM and Wednesday after school rom 2:15-3:15 
PM. Intermediate band practices on Monday and Wednes-
day before school from 7:15-8 AM. Please email Mrs. Gib-

son at cgibson@shcs.org if you are interested.  

 
7TH GRADE SPIRIT  POSTERS 
Here are the seventh graders hard at work 
on their SHCS Spirit Posters in Art Class. As 
the year goes on, Ms. Clasby will be collect-
ing them from every class.  
 

LOST AND FOUNDé. 
So this is what the Lost and Found looks like. Does an-
ything look familiar? We will be tak-
ing what is left over to St. Vincent de 

Paul over the holi-
days so if your child 
is missing anything, 
please come in and 
peruse! 
 

 

CHRISTMAS ELVES IN                                    

MRS. MAURER’S CLASS 
 

SCRIP-TACULAR CHRISTMAS 
Mrs. Fry will be available between 8:30 and 10:30 AM for 

your last minute scrip needs! 
 

  
 

 

 


